
Please come join us 
as we celebrate YOU!

You are Cordially Invited to a Complimentary 
Volunteer Appreciation Dinner

Hosted by the
Camdenton R-III School District

Volunteers in Public Schools Department

All volunteers will be honored at this dinner 
by receiving a certificate and 

a gift to show our sincere appreciation.  

Also, you will not want to miss.... 
the announcement of the

2017 “Volunteer of the Year!”

Date:  Monday, May 15, 2017
Time:  6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Place:  Camdenton High School 

Mark your calendar for 
Monday, May 15, 6:00 p.m.

Please make your reservation no later 
than May 8, by calling 573-346-9243.
Each volunteer may bring one guest.

See you soon,


